## Executive Committee Minutes February 5. 2024 Via Email

Those participating in the Email Conversation: Pam Knight, Sandra Vincent, Sandy Berry Gary Smith, Gary Allen, Eric Eide, Jeff Clabaugh, Brenda Mikota and Renee Bridwell

There were two items of business:

- 1. A motion to postpone the Regional Board Meeting scheduled for March 2 by one week to March 9<sup>th</sup>.
- 2. Renee Bridwell, Interim Regional Minister, has requested that the Executive Committee approve an increase in the amount of her housing allowance of \$10,320. This would be in addition to the \$14,400 previously approved.

Both items were unanimously approved by members of the Executive Committee.

Respectfully Submitted, Shari Eggleston Office Admin Christian Church in OR and SW ID